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From CMS Assistant Secretary Edward Bickersteth [to Samuel Marsden] 
 

1 

Church Missionary House 

London, March 19/19 

Dear Sir, 

 We thank you for the Copy of the report of the New South Wales Bible 

Society which we have just received by Mr Bromley. 

 We now send you by him the Registers &c to the present time. 

 We find that our friends in the Baring arrived at Madeira safely. We wrote 

to you fully by them. 

Yours very affectionately 

(Signed) E. Bickersteth 


